
Dear _________________ 

You are warmly invited to come to our Alpha Taster Evening.
 on Monday 15th May at 7.15pm    
 at The Poplars, The Street, Tharston 

It will be a fun evening with some good food.  There will be a 
short introduction to Alpha during the evening.  This is an 
opportunity for those who are thinking about going on the Alpha 
Course to get a taster with no strings attached! 
  

Hope you'll be able to come   

RSVP to Andy Cox tel. 01508 470762 or _________________ 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
About The Alpha Course 

Guests do Alpha for a wide variety of reasons - some want to investigate whether 
God exists; others are concerned about what happens after death. Some people 
have particular questions that they would like to discuss; others want to 
understand other peoples' beliefs or would like to explore what the purpose of 
life is. The Alpha course is designed primarily for people who aren't churchgoers 
and each course is open to everyone who would like to attend. Some may have 
attended church but feel they want to explore the basis of the Christian faith 
claims.   

Alpha courses are based around small groups so people can get to know each 
other, continue discussions and deepen friendships.  Our Alpha course lasts for 8 
Mon eves, with a possible day away in the middle. Each session will begin with 
coffee and desert - a chance to get to know others in the  group. There is then a 
short talk on video, which looks at a different aspect of the Christian faith each 
week such as “Why did Jesus die?” or “Does God heal today?” (Fora sample see 
http://alpha.org/watch) This is followed by a time of discussion, where 
everyone is welcome to contribute their opinion, ask questions and discuss with 
the rest of the group.  The emphasis is upon exploration and discovery in a 
relaxed and informal environment.  Hope you can make it.  
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